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Friday, 28th April 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding regarding the current situation of industrial action. Unfortunately, I 
must inform you that the same classes that closed yesterday will have to be closed next Tuesday (2ndMay) also. 
These classes are: F/1W, 3/4R, 5/6N and 5/6F.  
All other classes will be open, and all other children should attend as normal. If your child is entitled to a free 
school meal and will not be in school due to strike action, please contact the office as soon as possible on Tuesday 
morning to arrange to collect a free school packed lunch if you would like one. Once again, I apologise for the 
inconvenience that this will undoubtedly cause you. I sincerely hope that there will be a resolution very soon. 
 
We are planning to hold Sports Mornings on the school field for the children on the final week of this half term. 
You are warmly invited to attend these and cheer your children on! As always, these occasions are very dependent 
on the weather. The arrangements are as follows: 
 
EYFS and Key Stage 1 (FS, F/1W, 1/2J and 1/2W) – Tuesday 23rd May at 10am OR (if the weather is poor on that 
day) Thursday 25th May at 10am. The sports/races will last around an hour. 
 
Key Stage 2 (3/4R, 3/4M, 5/6F, 5/6N, 5/6H) – Wednesday 24th May at 10am OR (if the weather is poor on that 
day) Friday 26th May at 10am. The sports/races will last around an hour. 
 
I shall remind you of these arrangements a little nearer the time. 
 
Mrs Sharp would like me to remind parents and carers of Choir members that the Songs From The Shows concert 
will be taking place on Wednesday 17th May at 6.30pm in the school hall. Choir members will be bringing home a 
letter and tickets next week. The children have been working very hard in rehearsals and I’m sure that you will be 
very proud of them!  
 
I hope that you have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend. Just a reminder that school will be closed to all pupils on 
Monday 1st May (May Day Bank Holiday) and, unfortunately, to some pupils on Tuesday 2nd May (strike action). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. L. A. Myers 
 
 


